
Saturday 1 July  

12-2pm  

Sponsored by:


We are inviting all children to come to school in non-uniform on 

Friday 23 June* in exchange for whatever you can bring to 
help with the summer fair.

 

We would love your donations of:


·      Chocolate bars / small boxes of chocolates

·      Unused, unopened gifts / toiletries / toys / games

·      Pre-loved books and soft toys 

·      Any kind of bottle for the infamous bottle hoopla! 

·      Gently-worn school uniform


 

Please bring donations to morning drop off and leave in the 
gazebo. Your generosity will help to ensure the success of the 
fair and we are grateful for anything that you can give!

NEW: Maker’s Market 

This year we are introducing a 
Maker’s Market to our Summer Fair. 


If you have your own business and 
would like to sell your products, we 
are offering tables at a cost of £10. 


If you would like a table, please 
contact archibaldchair@yahoo.co.uk 

Last term you helped us to raise: 
Spring Disco: £668


Easter Trail: £118

*Huge thanks to Tesco Community Partnership 


for providing the Easter Egg prizes*


Auction of Promises: £902


Bake Sales: £1,330


We would love your plants! 
If you would like to donate anything for the popular 

plants stall, please leave them in the gazebo on 
Friday 30 June or the morning of Saturday 1 July. 


*Please do not bring plants on Friday 23 June!

Can you help?!  

We need LOTS of volunteers 

to make the Summer Fair a success.


You can choose what you want to do 

and how long you want to help. 


Click here for the sign-up sheet 
 

If you volunteer, please can you ask your 
employer if they will match-fund anything that 
you raise as this could make a huge difference.  

*Nursery 1 can wear non-uniform 

and leave donations on 


Wednesday 21 June

mailto:archibaldchair@yahoo.co.uk
https://1drv.ms/x/s!AoA541KFFvO0hShFpkQTKPwWN8hv?e=L764DY


Are you free on 
Fridays? 

Every Friday in June 
and July, the PTFA sell 
ice lollies after school. 


Unfortunately we don’t 
have enough helpers to 
make this happen this 
term - Can you help?!

We are delighted to announce 
that our Summer Fair will be 
sponsored by Co-Navigate! 

Co-Navigate are a friendly 
local business based on 
Lansdowne Terrace.  

They specialise in guiding you 
on your financial journey and 
can help with Mortgage Advice 
and bespoke Financial 
Planning, which encompasses 
pensions & retirement planning, 
investment advice, tax 
planning, and ensuring your 
family are financially protected 
should the worst happen.


If you need a mortgage, Co-
Navigate specialise in helping 
you to find the most 
appropriate mortgage for you. 


Finding the right mortgage is 
more than just obtaining the 
best rate, it’s about making 
sure every element of the 
mortgage suits your personal 
circumstances. 


They take time to get to know 
you and help you to achieve 
your goals, whatever they may 
be; residential purchase, 
remortgage, buy to let, portfolio 
landlord mortgages or a high 
value mortgage. 


Their advisors will assist with 
the whole mortgage process to 
ensure you make the right 
choices and make sure that the 
mortgage completes when you 
would like it to.


For more information on any of 
their services, visit www.co-
navigate.co.uk or e-mail 
enquiries@co-navigate.co.uk  

 

If you haven’t got a clue 
where to start with making 
a financial plan, these are 
the people to ask for help! 

Dates for your diary: 

Summer Fair: Saturday 1 July, 12-2pm


Summer Disco: Monday 3 July (Exact times tbc)


Ice Lolly Sales: various dates throughout June and July


Recycled Uniform Sales: Last week of term


Archibald Parkrun Takeover: Sunday 24 September

We need parents or friends of the school to collect ice 
lollies at 2.45/3pm, take them to school, sell them 

and tidy up. You will be finished by 3.30pm. 

If you can help, please contact Anna: 
archibaldchair@yahoo.co.uk.

Summer Raffle prizes needed! 

We are looking for experiences, 
vouchers and hampers for our 
raffle to make it the best yet!


Please contact 
archibaldchair@yahoo.co.uk if 
you have an idea for a prize or 
would like to donate a hamper


Deadline for prizes 

is Friday 16 June
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